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Keith Gronendyke - Water pipes, trench, solar water heater/container w/copper piping

From: <velasquez.family@aol.com>

To: <gronendykek@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 11/12/2019 6:58 PM

Subject: Water pipes, trench, solar water heater/container w/copper piping
Ce: <schultzb@mendocinocounty.org>

Attachments: 4FE812B6-A891-4BAD-ABB4-43F1326664ES5.jpeg; 0BDC1A21-51B1-47A1-
AEB7-44604BC804C9.jpeg; 2BBAFB23-1221-4894-8E0A-6BOA19ABB344.jpeg

Dear Mr. Gronendyke,

Please include these photos in the public record for the Use Permit Public Hearing for 24190 Prairie Flower
Road, Mendocino, aka, Statham's Garage, on docket for 11/14/19 @ 10am in the Planning & Building
Services Conference Room located at 860 N. State Street, Ukiah, CA.

As you will see from the Facebook photos of Statham's Garage (dated November 2018), there clearly is a
yetlow mop bucket with wheels in the background. In the second and third photos, you will see photos taken
from our own property of the back of the tin auto/heavy equipment shop showing the solar water heater
(note copper piping, and valves at ends of container) as well as a deep trench across the entire back of the
garage with the water pipe already sitting in it "ready to go".

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

Regards,

Ted & Christina Velasquez
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